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Board of Podiatric Medicine
2829 University Avenue S.E., Suite 430 • Minneapolis, MN 55414-3245

Phone: (612) 617-2200 • Fax: (612) 617-2698
www.podiatry.state.mn.us

December 20, 2006

To: Governor Tim Pawlenty
Office of the Governor

Greg Hubinger, Director
Legislative Coordinating Commission

Michele Timmons, Revisor ofStatutes
Legislative Revisor of Statutes

From:

Chair, Health and Family Security Committee
Minnesota State Senate

Senator Linda Berglin, Health and Human Services Budget Division
Minnesota State Senate

Chair, Health and Human Services Committee
Minnesota House ofRepresentatives

Subject: Report of obsolete rules - December 1, 2006

In accordance with the requirements ofMinnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, we are
reporting that we can identify no Minnesota Board ofPodiatric Medicine rules that are
unnecessary, duplicative, or obsolete and should be repealed.

Ifyou have any questions regarding this report, please contact me.
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